
 
 
 

Attention Bell and Bell Aliant Locals in Ontario 
 

RE:  TEMPORARY MANAGERS 
 
 
 

As you are aware, the Collective Agreements between CEP and 

Bell/Bell Aliant expire November 30th, 2007. 

 

This notice is a reminder that all members working in Acting or 

Temporary Management positions should return to the bargaining 

unit effective November 30th. 

 

No Acting or Temporary Management positions should be accepted 

until after new Collective Agreements have been signed. 

 

 

John Edwards 
Administrative Vice President 
CEP Ontario Region. 
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